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LLaannddaauu  FFoorrttee  AAccaaddeemmyy  MMoooorrhheeaadd    

NNeewwsslleett tteerr   
  

16 December 2014 
 

WEDDING CONGRATULATIONS 
Many congratulations to Miss Martin who got married 

at the weekend and will now be known as Mrs Robinson.  
We wish you every happiness!!   

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPERS 
As everyone enjoyed wearing these for Christmas 
dinner we thought it would be nice to wear them again 
on the last day of term: Friday, 19 December – no 

donation required. 
 

INTU DERBY CHOIR COMPETITION 
Well done to our wonderful choir for their amazing 

performance at Derby INTU on Thursday,  
4 December.  A huge thank you to parents and friends who came to 
cheer them on!! Unfortunately we did not get through to the final 
this year but they are looking forward to seeing us perform again 
next year! 

 

Christmas Craft Afternoons: 
Once again these were well attended by parents, siblings and 
grandparents who all enjoyed making their Christmas crafts with 
their children.  Thank you to the teachers and LSA’s for all their 
hard work! 
 
Christmas Parties: 
Tuesday, 16 December - Wrens, Finches, Robins & Sparrows 
Wednesday, 17 December - Blackbirds, Woodpeckers &  
      Kingfishers 
Thursday, 18 December  - Flamingoes, Herons & Cranes. 
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Christmas Performance: 

Congratulations to all the Infants for their wonderful performance 
of ‘Manger Mouse’!  I’m sure you will agree that it brought a tear to 

the eye!!  Collections were made after each concert and these 
donations will be given to ‘Rainbows’ our chosen charity this 

Christmas.  Amount raised: 
Wednesday, 10 December - £55.77. 

Thursday, 11 December - £67.78. 
 

ACADEMY CHRISTMAS DINNER 
This was enjoyed by all!  A big thank you to Mrs Manning 
and her staff for all their hard work in preparing our 
amazing Christmas dinner!!  Mrs Manning and her team 

cooked for over 309 children and adults!!! 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROL CONCERT 
It was lovely to see so many parents attend our Christmas 
Carol Service at Boulton St Mary’s.  Well done to all the 
children who did readings and our wonderful choir. 
 

PE KITS 
PE kits will be coming home this week to be washed. Can you please 

ensure your child returns in January with a full PE kit which is: 
Landau t-shirt (team colour), shorts, pumps, trainers for outdoor PE, 

tracksuit for cold weather.  All kit should be in a clearly named 
drawstring bag. Earrings are not allowed to be worn in PE.   

 
BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please do not drop children off in the car park for breakfast club. 
They must be dropped off at the door to ensure they are safely 
handed over.  

ACADEMY COUNCIL NEWS! 
Christmas Jumper – what a wonderful display of Christmas jumpers 

this year!! Many thanks for your donations that totalled: £74 for 
‘Rainbows’ our chosen Charity this Christmas. 
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CLASS ASSEMBLIES 
Parents are welcome to come to our class assemblies which will take 
place next term.  They will begin around 9am and last approximately 
15 minutes.  Refreshments will be served.  Grandparents and siblings 
are welcome.  The dates for this term are: 
Tuesday 10 February Kingfishers 
Thursday 19 February Blackbirds 

 
PTFA 
Christmas Fayre & Table Top Sale – Friday, 5 December, 
3:30pm-5:00pm: a huge thank you to everyone who helped, spent 
and tidied up at this year’s Fayre!!!  We raised an amazing £712!!!  A 
couple of prizes have not been claimed: 

Raffle ticket number 0775 – Lizzie Brownhill. 
Lucky programme number: 38 

 

Next Event: Infant Party/Winter Disco – Friday, 6 February. 
 

Next PTFA Meeting: Thursday, 15 January, 3:30pm in Wrens all 
welcome to attend. 

 

ACADEMY DINNERS 
For those parents who would like to pay termly for 

their child’s dinners the cost for Term 3 will be: 
£63.00. 

Can parents please be reminded to send payment in an envelope 
with your child’s name & class clearly written on.  

 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
This is an award given to a child who has done something exceptional 
during the week: 
Congratulations to: 
05-12-14 Sparrows Bethany Page 

Alfie Hind 
Grace Gillings 

For an excellent poetry 
recital. 
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ASHLEY STEWART CUP 
This is awarded to children who have shown good manners, a caring 
attitude and are a considerate member of the class: 
Congratulations to: 
05-12-14 Wrens Daniel Lakin Always having a positive attitude to 

learning. 
 

WRITING CUP 
This is awarded to children who have made consistent improvement 
in an area of their writing: 
Congratulations to:  
05-12-14 Wrens Logan Jones For super blending and writing 

lots of CVC words using picture 
clues. 

 
MATHS AWARD 
This is awarded to children who have shown exceptional 
mathematical thinking and reasoning: 
Congratulations to:  
05-12-14 Wrens Cian McGinty For trying hard to work out the 

number bonds to 10. 
 

S Greenbank & staff of Landau Forte Academy Moorhead  
WWW.LFADM.ORG.UK 

 

 
 
 

 

HOLIDAYS 
Reminder we break up for the end of Term 2 on Friday,  

19 December at 3:15pm and return to the Academy for Term 3 on 
Monday, 5 January at 8:50am. 

 


